
Spring Admissions Alert 
 
Greetings!  As the end of the school year approaches, the Admissions Office is 
already planning for Fall 2011.   In order to best anticipate enrollment needs, it is 
helpful for the department to know the number of current LREI families who 
intend apply for admission for a sibling for the 2011-2012 school year.   
 
In order to facilitate our planning for 2011-2012 we ask that you contact the 
Admissions Office by June 11th to provide your child's name, date of birth, 
current grade and school name, and the grade to which she or he will apply for 
the 2010-2011 school year.  In doing so you will assist the admissions office with 
entering this information into our database so we may provide you with 
information about the process beginning in late summer. 
 
As a point of reference, please be advised that LREI offers an optional Early 
Notification Program for applicants to Fours, Kindergarten and First Grade who 
are siblings of current LREI students, children of faculty or staff, and children or 
grandchildren of alumni. This program expedites the admissions process for 
those who are members of the community and benefits the School by clarifying 
the number of places available in each grade for the general applicant pool.  
Applicants to Fours and Kindergarten must be four years old and five years old 
respectively by September 1st of the year in which a child will begin school. 
 
Should you have any questions about the admissions process for your child, 
please contact the admissions office at 212.477.5316.  You may also send us 
information about your child by sending the aforementioned details to 
admissions@lrei.org.  We look forward to our continued work with LREI families. 
 
Best wishes for a healthy spring! 
 
The Admissions Team 
 
 
  


